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29 September 2014

Dear Sponsor/Supporter of Ardmore School

On behalf of the students, parents, and staff of Ardmore School, | would like to thank you for
your support and contributions towards this year's Agricultural Day. Despite all the hard work
and planning for Agricultural Day, the one thing we can't control is the weather. Unfortunately
the weather in the moming would have put off a lot of patrons. All that considered, our
Agricultural Day was a success with students and the school community enjoying all the fun
activities and stalls.

The food was amazing as well as the fantastic artwork and projects displayed in the hall. We
can't forget the wide range of animals on display from frogs to calves. Also on display were the
children’s spectacular gardens.

Your support and contributions have helped raise funds which will go towards improving
numeracy and literacy resources across the school. Without such fundraising events, and the
generosity of our sponsors/supporters, these opportunities would otherwise not be available to
the children of Ardmore School.

Thank you for choosing to support Ardmore School; it is truly appreciated by all!

Yours sincerely
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Donna Brown Shelley Southgate
Parent Support Group Chairperson Parent Support Group Secretary
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